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On Tuesday, Year Four enjoyed a whole day immersed as Anglo-Saxons.  Pupils wore Anglo-Saxon dress 
and learnt about Anglo-Saxon beliefs, warfare and crafts.  As well as re-enacting the  Battle of Hastings 
between William’s and Harold Godwinson’s armies, they also learnt about the role of  the archaeologist 
in recovering, storing and recording artefacts from the past. They then excavated artefacts belonging to 
the Vikings and Anglo-Saxons and thought about the different roles people played  during those times. 





Lots of you are 
enjoying our tasty 

hot dinners! 

Hot dinners are free for all infant children.  The price 
per meal for older children is £2.25 but your child may 

be entitled to a free meal (check at https://
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free
-school-meals.)  All meals include a drink and a yummy 

dessert.  Why not give them a try? 
UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 24:  Health 



As part of their History topic, Year Five received a  royal visit this week 
from the Tudor king, Henry VIII.  Some of the children thought he looked a 
little familiar.  Can you work out which member of staff was dressed up? 
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Y5 pupils have been learning all about the Tudor 
dynasty, in particular, the reign of Henry VIII 
and the fate of his six wives.  This week, they 
wrote riddles, copying them up using a Tudor 
handwriting script—we hope that King Henry 

liked them! 



We’re very pleased to say that Sydenham has once again been awarded the 360      
E-Safety Award in recognition of the work we do to keep our whole school          
community safe online.  The 360 Safe Assessors were impressed by our online safety 
policies and procedures, staff training, data security arrangements and online safety    
education.  They were particularly impressed by our fabulous, pupil Online Safety 
Ambassadors who are working so hard alongside our Computing Leader, Mrs       
Madahar.   

If you’d like up-to-date advice about staying safe online, visit the following websites: 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/ 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/
staying-safe-online/ 
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Teachers use the Reading Vipers characters in school to help the children to work on 
developing different reading skills. This week, I wanted to share the KS2 Reading  
Vipers with you so that you can see the types of questions that we ask to support 
your child’s reading comprehension. This differs from the KS1 vipers with 
‘Summarise’ being one of the skills in place of ‘Sequence’. 

 What do the words …..and …. suggest about the character, setting 
and mood?                                                                      
Find one word in the text that means…                                  
Find and highlight one word in the text which means…              
Which words tell you that…? 

How do these words make the reader feel? How does this         
paragraph suggest this?                                                   
What voice might these characters use?                               
What was...thinking when…? 

What is happening now? What happened before this? What will 
happen after?                                                                    
Do you think...will happen? Yes, no or maybe? Explain your answer 
using evidence from the text. 

Why is the text arranged in this way?                                       
What structures has the author used?                                         
What is the author’s point of view?                                                   
How does the author engage the reader here?                      
Which section was the most interesting/exciting part? 

How would you describe this story/text? What genre is it? How do 
you know?                                                                       
The story is told from whose perspective?                                         
What can you learn from this section? 

Can you number these events in order from 1-5?                                 
Can you summarise in a sentence the opening/middle/end of the 
story?                                                                              
What happened after? 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29:  Goals of Education 



 

You may remember that two of our Year 6 pupils wrote to their             
favourite authors at the end of the Autumn term. Both authors, Jamie 
Littler and J.M Joseph sent letters of response to the girls; and Jamie 
Littler let Ema know that he is currently penning a new series of books! 
If they are anything like the Frostheart series, we will be in for a real 
treat! 

A huge THANK YOU to Rishi for donating some lovely story books that 
he had grown too old for to school. Some have gone into the school     
library, and some have gone onto the ‘Own Books’ shelf. All will be 
enjoyed by countless other children, which is just brilliant! 

For your Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 child to be     
nominated by their teacher to take a ‘bedtime stories’ 
bear home, they need to have their reading diary 
signed by you every time they read, and as often as 
you possibly can - we advise at least 4 times a week, 

and ideally every day. Reading daily makes such a huge difference to your child’s 
ability to read and understand what they are reading. 
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Happy reading, everyone! Miss Challand 

Miss Challand’s journey so far... 

Please don’t worry if your child has not yet 
travelled very far on their passport. It is never 
too late to start, and every child will receive a special 
certificate once they have completed the challenge, no 
matter how long it has taken. 

We are feeling really proud of 
Suryansh and Lily this week, 
because they have finished the 
Global Reading Challenge! 
They read every single day, 
and are a real inspiration to 
the other children. 

I just love reading! It is really fun, and 
the books I read are always fun as well. 
My mum said to me to always read, 
and I’ve been reading every day since 
Year 3. I can finish 5 pages in 10 
minutes, and I like to read more and 
more. I love reading so much that I am 
now writing a book of my own! 

I mainly read fantasy books.      
I love how when I am reading I 
get that lost in the story line. I’m 
meant to only read one chapter, 
but I just read more and more 
and more! 



We’d absolutely love to read any stories that are going to be submitted, so please 
bring them into school! 



‘Keep reading, 
keep raising, 
keep being 
amazing!’ 
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The MORE that you read, 
the MORE  things you 
will know. The MORE 
than you LEARN, the 
more places you’ll go. 

Dr Seuss 









 
Tuesday 18th January Y4 Viking Day. 

Monday 24th January Y1 visit to St Mary’s church 

Friday 28th January MUFTI (non-uniform) day.  Bring 50p to wear your own choice of clothes.  All 
proceeds to School Fund. 

Monday 31st January Author (Katie Sahota) visiting school to deliver assembly to all classes. 

Wednesday 9th February Vision screening for Reception pupils. 

Thursday 10th February/
Thursday 17th February 

Y2 visit to Leamington Art Gallery—dates TBC. 

Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th 
and Thursday 17th February 

Parent/Carer and teacher conferencing via Microsoft Teams—book your       
appointment on ParentPay. 

Thursday 17th February Infant silent disco (during the school day and free of charge.) 

Friday 18th February MUFTI (non-uniform) day.  Bring 50p to wear your own choice of clothes.  All 
proceeds to School Fund. 

Monday 21st February—Friday 25th February, School closed for half-term holiday. 

Children return to school on Monday 28th February. 

Tuesday 1st March Y6 health and wellbeing questionnaire (delivered by the School Nursing Service.) 

Wednesday 2nd March Y4 visit to Lillington Library to watch a performance of “The Power of          
Possibilities.” 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day—more details soon! 

Wednesday 23rd March Y4 participate in “Voice in a Million” at Wembley. 

Friday 25th March MUFTI (non-uniform) day.  Bring 50p to wear your own choice of clothes.  All 
proceeds to School Fund. 

Wednesday 6th April Junior silent disco  (during the school day and free of charge.) 

 

Monday 11th April—Friday 22nd April, school closed for the Easter holidays. 

Children return to school on Monday 25th April 





2.30pm—4.00pm 

 

 

Have a brilliant weekend and see you 
all on Moday. 

Best wishes from Miss Glenny 

(Associate Headteacher) 


